
Dear Friends and Family, 

 

Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly 

above all that we ask or think, according to the power 

that worketh in us, unto him be glory in the church by 

Christ Jesus throughout all ages, world without end. 

Amen.             ~Ephesians 3:20-21 

 

Deputation: 

Thank you so much for your 

prayers and support. These 

months have been so exciting as 

we have seen the Lord working 

in and through our lives. While 

deputation has its challenges, it 

is also one of the most amazing opportunities. Over 

the past couple months, we have travelled tens of 

thousands of miles across 20 states, shared wonderful 

times with new friends from all 

over our great nation and been 

privileged to share our burden 

and passion with so many 

churches. A big thank you to 

those churches and people who 

have been so hospitable to us 

during our travels. 

 

God truly does work in ways abundantly above all 

that we ask or think.” Seven churches that we have 

been in have told us that they 

plan on taking us on for support. 

The Lord has also provided a 

small luggage trailer for us to 

travel with which has helped 

greatly in giving us a little more 

space.  

 

 

Family: 

I have learned over the years that 

flexibility really is one of the 

most essential characteristics of 

a missionary. That has taken a 

whole new meaning on when 

travelling with a family amid 

Covid. Every place we go to has different regulations 

and expectations and we have had to learn to adapt 

and overcome. We are so thankful that apart from 

some minor colds we have been healthy during all our 

travels.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests: 

• Please pray for the nation of Peru as they are just 

beginning to reopen for churches in a limited 

capacity. They are reeling from one of the highest 

death rates per capita in the world despite having 

one of the earliest most stringent lockdowns. And 

it has impacted all areas of their life.  

• Please continue to pray for safety as we travel and 

that the Lord would provide the support we need 

to get to the field quickly as we sense the urgency 

of the hour. 
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